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IT Penetration Test 

The penetration test, or pen test, referenced in last month’s Executive Summary Report is 
scheduled to commence on March 21st. This test was recommended by our credit card 
processor as a way to identify potential vulnerabilities in the security of our customer web 
servers. 
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